
 

 

Ormston School Weekly Newsletter – Issue 9 
Welcome to our new Teaching Assistant Mrs Sahota! 

This week we welcome our new TA Mrs Sahota who will be joining our Primary class. Her arrival continues an          
exciting trend here at Ormston of a quickly growing team, as we are expecting more new staff in the coming months! 
Don’t forget the school dog joining us in December. We are excited to share that staff profiles are nearly ready and 
will be shared with young people shortly.  

Children in Need 

Last Friday here at Ormston we hosted a Children in Need drop-down afternoon, where our students made 
their own Children in Need inspired T-shirts. The children really unlocked their creative sides and had a great 
afternoon, making some amazing T-shirts with the help of our teaching staff. Some pictures from the afternoon are 
displayed below! 

Remembrance Sunday 2024 

Last week our students have also been fundraising for the Poppy Appeal of the Royal British Legion, by 
purchasing poppies themselves and fundraising in the local community. We are so proud of our students as they 
managed to raise an incredible £20.70 for this deeply important cause, Mr Brown might stick some more in the 
collection tin! 

Key Dates 

Thursday 28th November: Bradford Careers Service are in school 

Friday 29th November: Harry Potter STEAM Day (Invites for witches and wizards to be delivered shortly by owl 
and they may wear themed attire) 

Wednesday 4th December 2024: Beauty & The Beast Panto trip (School Uniform is required) 

Friday 13th December: Christmas Jumper day (young people may wear a Christmas jumper with their uniform) 

Wednesday 18th December: School reports will be sent to parents/carers 

Thursday 19th December: Hollywood Bowl Rewards Trip (School Uniform is required) 

Friday 20th December: School is closed for INSET (Staff Training) 

Monday 6th January: Back at School 

            Uniform 

As winter approaches please make sure that children arrive with an outdoor coat – additional uniform 
including school hoodies can be purchased by completing an order form and contacting the school office. The 
next uniform order will be made shortly. Please note that payment needs to be made with cash at the school 
office before any orders are placed. 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Children in Need Day Friday 15th November 

Polo Shirt-
White 

 
£9.90 

Sweatshirt- 
Royal 

 
£12.30 

Sweatshirt 
Cardigan- 

Royal 
 

£13.50 

PE T-
shirt- 
Royal 

 
£6.60 

Fleece 
(Optional) 

 
£23.34 

 
 

Hoodie 
(Optional) 

 
£18.00 
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